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Thank you for your interest in and submission to our Billing Software Request for Proposals 
(RFP). 

We're pleased to share that the following companies have submitted proposals that meet the 
qualification criteria and will move fo1ward to the review stage with our selection committee: 

- Continental Utility Solutions, Inc (CUSI)
- InHANCE Utility Solutions
- Muni-Link, LLC
- Tyler Technology

Proposals will be reviewed over the next couple of weeks. The highest-scoring candidate will 
be recommended to the Board ofTrnstees at its next scheduled meeting on August 19, 2025. 
Scoring details and infonnation about the upcoming board meeting will be available on our 
website no later than Friday, August 15th. 

Thank you again for your time and dedication, 

Drew Perkins, Administrative Assistant 

Boone County Regional Sewer District (BCRSD) 

1314 N. 7th St., Columbia, MO 65201 

0: 573.443.2774 
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